
                                                 STATE OF QATAR 
                                            Public Works Authority 

 
NOTIFICATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR THE  PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR PROCUREMENT 

OF PROJECT AND CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR SELECTED 
HEALTHCARE PROJECTS 

(PROJECT: BA 14/15 S 028 ST) 
 
INVITATION TO PRE-QUALIFY 
The Public Works Authority (PWA) of the State of Qatar (ASHGHAL) wishes to pre-qualify a short-list of 
competent companies (the “Pre-qualified Applicants”), for Invitation to Tender for the ‘Project and 
Construction Management Consultancy Services for Selected Healthcare Projects’. The PWA is seeking 
Expressions of Interest from applicants wishing to be prequalified to carry out the service. The Applicant 
shall demonstrate relevant experience, capabilities, understanding and commitment to working with the 
PWA to achieve the expected delivery and standard of services. PWA intention is to enter into a 
Framework Agreement/Call-off Contract with a number of qualified project and construction 
management consultants for the delivery of selected healthcare projects over the next (3) years. 
SCOPE OF SERVICES: 
The State of Qatar wishes to develop a number of large healthcare projects. 
The scope of services will include but will not be limited to: 

• Project and Construction Management 
• Design Management 
• Constructability Reviews 
• Commercial Management 
• Contract Administration 
• Project Controls 

Anticipated Start: in 2014 
PRE-QUALIFICATION DOCUMENT  
Step 1  
Interested companies are invited to visit the PWA website:  

www.ashghal.gov.qa 
main page for the link to download the Prequalification Acknowledgement Form and the Anti-Corruption and 
Confidentiality declaration. Both documents are to be returned by 22 July 2014 no later than 1:00pm local 
Doha time (GMT +3hrs) in soft copy to : contracts@ashghal.gov.qa. 

Step 2 :  

The PWA shall issue the Prequalification Document to the interested companies by email which comprises: 
1.  Pre-Qualification Procedures, return date(s) and all necessary instructions shall be described in the 

aforementioned procedures. 
2. Project Brief  

SUBMISSION OF PRE-QUALIFICATION APPLICATION 

All submissions shall be addressed to: 

PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY 

MANAGER OF CONTRACTS DEPARTMENT 

ASHGHAL Tower (1) – Ground Floor 

P.O. BOX : 22188, Doha, Qatar 

All enquiries are to be directed to :  
The Manager of Contracts Department 

E-mail : contracts@ashghal.gov.qa 
 

mailto:contracts@ashghal.gov.qa

